
 

 

Deadline Today - September 10 
For Registering for Fall Section Meeting and Funding 

our Takeoff Scholarship 

 

 

Fall Section Meeting  

 

Registration is closing today for the Fall Section Meeting. If you have not 
registered yet and plan to attend, contact Sue 
Benua, Treasurer@womenpilotsene.org, with your registration 
information.   As of this morning we have 8 seats remaining on the 
dinner cruise! 
  

  

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

Scholarship Challenge  

 

In case you missed it in the last Flylines, we are looking to offer and 
fund the Takeoff Scholarship again as a Chapter Scholarship. Lauren 
Lee offered to match donations up to $500! Let’s meet her challenge and 
fund this scholarship! Today is the deadline, as we need to decide at our 
meeting Monday if we will be offering this scholarship again this year. 
Contact Sue Benua, Treasurer@womenpilotsene.org, with your pledge! 
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✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

CFI Opportunity at KBVY 
from one of our new members, Allison Tsay: 

  

Hi ladies! I'm in the middle of PPL training and looking for a CFI who 
would be willing to fly out of KBVY. Feel free to reach out to me on 
Facebook or via email (atsay@mit.edu) with any questions. 
For some context: My school (MIT Flying Club), based out of KBVY, is 
looking for 1-2 additional CFIs for our C150. We’re planning to do an 
airplane restoration this winter, exterior paint, interior and panel, 
including basic IFR training. 
Allison 

 
  

✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈ ✈  

 

Our next Chapter meeting will be Monday, September 12 at 7:00 via 
Zoom. The Zoom link and Agenda will be sent out shortly. 

  

Please try to attend and support our Chapter! 
 

Beth Young 
ENE Chapter Chair 
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